Acknowledgement and Co-Authorship Statement

It is important to document use of the Koch Institute Flow Core Facility in each publication,
poster or oral presentation. This helps us to be recognized by the institute which in turn
facilitates funding and enables us to continue supporting your research.

When data provided by the Flow Core Facility results in a publication, please contact us to let us
know, and acknowledge the Core in your manuscript using a simple statement (suggested

language here).

When a member of the Core has contributed significantly to a project, consider making them a
co-author. The members of the Flow Core Facility are valued scientists; as such, their
contributions to projects deserve to be recognized like any other co-author. For guidelines on
including Core Facility personnel as co-authors, please see recommendations made by the
Association for Bimolecular Resource Facilities (ABRF).

The Flow Core Facility Research Resource Identifier (RRID) is RRID:SCR_017892.
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